
November 15, 2018

Dr. Ronnie D. Green
Chancellor
University of Nebraska-Lincoln
201 Canfield Administration Building
Lincoln, NE 68588
 
Dear Dr. Green:
 
The Accreditation Council of the Council for the Accreditation of Educator Preparation (CAEP) met on October 22,
2018, and I am pleased to inform you that the following accreditation status has been granted:
 

The Teacher Education Program at University of Nebraska-Lincoln is granted Accreditation at the initial-
licensure level as described in the Accreditation Action Report.

 

 
Congratulations on your accreditation achievement. I appreciate your commitment to excellence in educator
preparation accreditation.    
 
Sincerely yours,
 

Christopher A. Koch, Ed.D.
President
 
Enclosures: Accreditation Action Report, Certificate of Accreditation (sent to provider leadership), and Information
on CAEP Accreditation
 
cc: Dr. Beth J. Doll, College of Education and Human Sciences
      Dr. Lawrence C. Scharmann, College of Education and Human Sciences
      Dr. Julia Torquati, College of Education and Human Sciences
      Dr. Sherri Jones, College of Education and Human Sciences
      Guy Trainin, College of Education and Human Sciences

Included with this letter are two subsequent documents:  
1)The Accreditation Action Report provides details of the accreditation status. 
2) Information for EPPs Granted Accreditation provides further information on the Council's decision process
and provider responsibilities during the accreditation term. 



      Mrs. Pat Madsen, Nebraska Department of Education;
      Site Team


